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Thank you all for your consideration. 

 

It seems that HB4090 could be a way to circumvent our very important ORS 469.595.  

We will always need this ORS to protect us from any Nuclear waste which we know 

lasts up to 10,000 years.  I don't believe any of us know what Oregon will look like at 

the end of that time interval.  Please oppose this bill.  Sue Craig. Board Member of 

Many Rivers Sierra Club, Oregon Unitarian Universalist Voices for Justice, and a 

participant of Interfaith Earthkeepers Eugene/Springfield 


